
 Class 3 Newsletter – 14.6.19 

 

 
This Week... 

Welcome back to school! I hope that you all had a super break; many of you seem to have been on holiday 
and the children were excited to write all about it on Monday morning. The rain has definitely stayed with us 
this week! This half term is shaping up to be a busy and fun filled time so we are praying for the sunshine to 
return so that we can get outside and enjoy some learning al fresco! We have been debating playtimes in our 
English this week and the children have been forming their own opinions and writing persuasive letters to  
Mrs Seagrave. This has also been a good opportunity to show respect for the opinions of others. We have 
been subtracting in our Maths, and using decimals, before moving onto solving problems with money. Our 
Science unit continues with Forces. We have been testing the friction of different shoe soles to determine 
which shoe would best suit hill walking, dancing and playing on the playground! 

 
Useful Information 

 
17th June – Fathers’ Day Afternoon Tea – 2.30pm – 
3pm. Please bring donations of cakes on Monday 
morning; they will be much appreciated. 
 
24th June – Production of The Hobbit in school – 
please send in forms and money for this exciting 
event ASAP. 
 
3rd July – Year 6 Enterprise Afternoon – details to 
follow 
 
4th July – Sports Day – 12.30pm weather permitting – 
all welcome 
 
11th July - 2pm – 3pm – Showcase – all Class 3 parents 
invited to join us for an ‘Arty session’! 
 

 

Help! 
 
CAN YOU HELP? We are trying to raise money to 
replace the Playground Gazebo. A “Bag Pack” has 
been organised at Morrison’s on Saturday 22nd June 
from 10am-6pm in order to raise funds for school. 
We are asking for children aged 8+ (must be 
accompanied by an adult- 1 adult up to 4 children per 
till) to come along and pack members of the public’s 
shopping at the checkouts. If you are able to spare an 
hour or so, please sign up to a “slot” on the sign-up 
sheet –available in the school office or call the office 
to book in a session. 

 
Special News! 

 
Christian Value – Courage 

Jack  
Curriculum Certificate 

Harvey 
Writer of the Week 

Kara 

Next Week –  

We shall be completing some Maths assessments to 
establish how confident we feel with the Maths we 
have done this year to date and determine any areas 
which may need revising or extra support. We will 
begin looking at advertisements in our English, their 
use of persuasive language and the strategies used to 
encourage customers to buy the product. We shall 
also be doing some reading comprehensions. Our RE 
will look at the Jewish festival of Purim and link to the 
work we have been doing on Esther. 
 


